The Norwood Homeowners Association Lynn Redmon, President 5246 Oakhill Lane Knoxville, TN 37912



June 5, 2006

TO: Commissioners of the Metropolitan Planning Commission

RE: 6-K-06-UR Request by Tracy Robinson for Use-On-Review Approval on Tillery
Road

To all MPC Commissioners:

The Norwood Homeowners Association strongly opposes this request to locate a daycare business inside a residential neighborhood for the following reasons:

- 1. This proposed new business will create a traffic nuisance for neighbors as well as for others driving on Tillery Road.
- 2. There are more appropriate places in the Norwood community to locate a new day-care business.
- 3. Allowing a business to locate on this residential street will devalue the property of adjoining homeowners.

We ask you not to damage our neighborhood by allowing this business to locate in a residential area.

Sincerely

Lyrin Redmon

Bobby Williams 5305 Tillery Road Knoxville, TN 37912



June 5, 2006

Dear MPC members,

My home on Tillery Road is next door to the requested day-care business you will consider on June 8.

 \boldsymbol{I} am opposed to this request. My neighborhood is a residential area and is not the place to locate a business.

This request if approved will leapfrog commercial business into my neighborhood and will harm the value of my property.

Sincerely yours,

Bobby Williams

6-K-06-UR